
Singlewell School 
Mackenzie Way Gravesend 

Kent DA12 5TY 

Telephone: (01474) 569859 

Email: office@singlewell.kent.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Catt 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Broad 

Monday 12th May 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are excited to invite you to this year’s Singlewell Sports Days! 

 
We are splitting sports day into 2 sessions this year – please note that due to Year 6 attending their secondary schools for 

transition days we have had to change the KS2 dates.  

Key Stage 2 – Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 

Wednesday 2nd July 

1:45 Start – finish at 3pm 

 

Key Stage 1 – Year R, Year 1 and Year 2 

Thursday 3rd July 

1:45 Start – finish at 3pm 

 

Each child will participate in obstacle races and one sprint race. Please arrive at the main gate 10 minutes before the start. 

Entry will be via the front gate only and through the staff car park on to the field. 

Grandparents are welcome to attend. You may also bring babies and toddlers to this event but you will need to closely 

supervise them at all times. Spectators will be in the middle of the field – children will compete in events around the edge 

of the field  

Please do not publish any photos/videos on social media without permission of those in shot. If you would like to bring 

fold up chairs, blankets etc please do so. We do not allow alcohol or smoking/vaping on site. Toilet facilities are limited on 

site. 

Children may wear their PE kit to school that day. PE kits must consist of a T Shirt, trainers, shorts or joggers. The t-shirt, 

if possible, to represent the colour of their house team, if this is not possible, red, or white. Please also provide them with a 

water bottle and sun hat. Sun cream should be applied before they come to school.  

Hair must also be tied back and earrings removed. 

We are looking forward to seeing the children compete and enjoy their teamwork with their friends. 

 

Kind regards                 

Mr Roe  
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